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 Next Academic Year 

With the end of the academic year 

looming large, I am keen to share 

changes for September 2023. 

Mrs Woods will be leaving us and 

moving on to pastures new having 

successfully completed her first year 

in teaching. Mrs Woods has secured 

a part-time teaching role which she is 

very excited about as it will allow 

time at home to spend with her two 

very young children. We have appointed Mr Morgan, a highly experienced class teacher 

with an outstanding work history to teach in year three. 

Miss Edwards will be returning from maternity leave at the beginning of July and will be 

leaving us at the end of September. She is thoroughly enjoying motherhood and has a 

very handsome and healthy little boy. This will be a sad end of an era as she was 

employed as a newly qualified teacher in September 2017, and has had a substantial 

impact on our school over the years she has been with us, developing into a very 

confident and able class teacher. 

Mrs Evans will be retiring from the teaching profession after many years of service at 

the end of July. Mrs Evans has run her own very popular nursery and has taught in 

Shropshire for many years.  We consider ourselves very fortunate and privileged to have 

worked with Mrs Evans as she is a highly creative educator who has made a big 
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difference in particular to the quality of the children’s outdoor learning experience and 

educational visits. She will be missed by us all here at St Mary’s.  

We understand that some of our current year five children will be saddened to learn 

that Mrs Lambie will be moving to year one. She has been teaching in year six for ten 

years. Mrs Lambie was the lead of Key Stage One in her previous school and has 

extensive experience of teaching year one and year two. We have appointed Miss 

Bulkeley-Jones, a very experienced and successful teacher to work in year six.  

Class organisation for September 2023 will be as follows: 

Reception – Mrs Rushton 

Year One – Mrs Lambie 

Year Two – Mrs Brazier 

Year Three – Mr Morgan 

Year Four – Mr Freeman 

Year Five – Miss Carver 

Year Six – Miss Bulkeley-Jones 

We will be planning transition sessions so all children will have the opportunity to meet 

their new class teacher before September.  

We will have an assembly about the changes this afternoon, so the children will be fully 

aware of the plans for September. 

 If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


